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AIRPORT MEMO 

 
 

To: All PDK Airport Tenants   

From: Airport Administration   

Subject: 3R/21L Rubber Removal/Re-Marking 
 
Date: 14 May, 2022   
  

 

With this memo, we would like to make everyone aware of our upcoming rubber removal and 
remarking that will be done on Runway 3R/21L and will consist of a full runway closure 
starting at 9PM Friday, June 3, and ending by 9PM Sunday, June 5. 
 
This is a much-needed project on our primary runway, where markings are faded and rubber 
has accumulated heavily and is covering those markings. 
 
As of now, the project is scheduled to be completed by 9PM Sunday evening, but our goal is 
to have it completed by as early as 9AM Sunday morning. If we can get it finished by then, 
we will cancel the NOTAM for the rest of the day. 
 
Please mark these dates down and schedule your flights accordingly so there is no confusion 
when the time comes. Also, for those who can use 3L/21R and 16/34, please note that they 
will be in operation and will be available to you. 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Hunter Hines, C.M., Deputy Airport Director at  
(770) 936-5440 or chhines@dekalbcountyga.gov, if there are any concerns or requests. 
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